
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
Please take note that the college will be closed on the following dates: 
 
Saturday, September 14th: Karam Festival holiday (as per government notification no. 
3871 (300) - F(P2) dated September 4, 2024) 
 
Monday, September 16th: Milad-un-Nabi (Eid-e-Milad) holiday 
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Principal 
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